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Subject: President’s Cabinet Meeting 

 January 20, 2017 

 

 

License Plate Recognition (#739) 

 

Mr. Algoe discussed a proposal to implement a license plate recognition program at Texas State.  

After discussion, cabinet members requested that this item return to the agenda for further 

discussion. 

 

RTA:  3/6/17  Discuss proposed license plate recognition program. 

 

President’s Update (#556) 

 

President Trauth discussed the value of the well-attended Inauguration Symposium and thanked 

all individuals who were involved in making this a successful and engaging student learning 

experience. 

 

President Trauth reported the progress toward replacing the Associate General Counsel position 

that is housed at Texas State.  

 

Significant Issues (#01) 

 

Mr. Algoe announced that he will attend the Central Texas Day at the Capitol on February 8, 

2017, with staff from University Advancement. 

 

Dr. Breier discussed upcoming spring 2017 events. 

 

Mr. Pierce provided a status report on the wireless project indicating that 90 percent of the 

campus is wireless and 50 percent of residence halls are wireless. 

 

Mr. Pierce discussed strategies in place to improve communications regarding technology 

programs that will come online in the future. 

 

Dr. Smith reported that a Texas State student died as a result of a motorcycle and vehicle 

accident. 

 

Dr. Smith reported the suspension of four fraternities. 

 

Dr. Smith announced that a technology “rodeo” event will be held in March 2017 to assist 

departments in efforts to update websites to comply with ADA requirements.  
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Enrollment Management (#9) 

 

Provost Bourgeois provided a preliminary enrollment report. 

 

P-Card Policy (#692) 

 

Mr. Algoe provided a status report relative to the P-Card Audit. 

 

 

DMT:ta 
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